
 
 

A Petition to the Legislative Assembly of Ontario – DRIVE CLEAN 
WHEREAS the the Auditor General specifically warned the government to delay implementation of the new Drive Clean test to ensure technical testing was completed and problems were resolved; 

AND WHEREAS the AG also recommended that due to modern improvements in vehicles and fuels vehicle emissions are longer a major contributor to smog in Ontario and this program be phased out; 
AND WHEREAS  the fail rate for vehicles through this new system has skyrocketed due to the shortcoming of the test itself and not emissions problems with the vehicle, making Drive Clean nothing more 

than a tax grab for the government;  
WE the undersigned petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario as follows: That the government of Ontario eliminate the Drive Clean Program. 
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Please return this petition with original signatures by mail or deliver to MPP Randy Hillier, 1-105 Dufferin St, Perth, ON  K7H 3A5 


